U THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY

August 13, 2018

W. Randy Smith

Vice Provost

Office of Academic Affairs
203 Bricker Hall

190 North Oval Mall

Dear Dr. Smith;

College of Arts and Sciences

186 University Hall
230 North Cval Mall
Columbus, OH 43210
614-292-1667 Phone
614-292-8666 Fax

artsandsciences.osu.edu

I support the proposal by Microbiology Chair Michael Ibba and Vice Chair Jesse Kwiek to
terminate the Microbiology-BA program. The decision is supported by the faculty in the
department and there are currently no students in the program that would be affected.

Sincerely,

-8

Luis Casian
Divisional Dean, Natural and Mathematical Sciences
College of Arts and Sciences

ce: Mike Ibba
Steve Fink



